M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 DR. MARIA BROWN, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           MR. MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:	FEBRUARY 25, 2021

RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN BOONE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT AND LUDLOW INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT REGARDING THE IGNITE INSTITUTE


[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached is the memorandum of understanding between Boone County School District and Ludlow Independent School District. This MOU sets forth the terms governing The Ignite Institute.
I recommend the Board approve this memorandum of understanding, as presented.



Mr. Matthew Turner
Superintendent
Boone County Schools


		
	



